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1st Reception       100% 
2nd Year 2       98.9% 
3rd Year 4       97.4% 
4th Year 3       97.3% 
5th Year 5                  96.4% 
6th Year 6        96.3% 
7th Year 1       95.0% 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

Reception: 

Florence D 

Emma S 

 

Year 1: 

Georgia S 

Sofia R 

 

Year 2: 

Harrison L 

Archie R 

 

Year 3: 

Josef F-M 

Tobias W 

 

Year 4: 

William G 

Charlie S 

 

Year 5: 

Erin G 

Imogen G 

 

Year 6: 

Chloe E 
Nathan H 

 
Congratulations to all 
our Stars of the Week 

for their great 
achievement! 

 
 
 
 
 

Key Dates This Term 

 

FOSC  Mother’s Day Gifts 

Friday 20 March 
 

Mother’s Day celebration 
assembly  
Friday 20 March @2.30pm 

 

Parent’s Evenings  

Monday 30 March and 
Tuesday 31 March 
 

Y5 Performance - Go for 

Gold 

Thursday 2 April 
 
 

Term Dates 

Close – Friday 3 April 

Open – Monday 20 April 

Close – Friday 22 May 

Open – Tuesday 2 June 

Close – Friday 17 July 

Open – Wednesday 2 

September 

 

 

 

 

My Child At School (MCAS) 

Breakfast and After School Clubs should continue to be 
paid via School Money for now, we are hoping to switch 
this to the new system soon. Please make any payments 
as soon as possible. The office will be chasing payments 
to help the smooth transition to the new system. 
Dinner Money and Future Trips will be payable via My 
Child At School.  
If you are having difficulty with the system, contact the 
office by phone or e-mail, 
admin@stchads.trinitymat.org  

 

Please see below for more information from the 

Forget Me Not Hospice: 
 

https://www.forgetmenotchild.co.uk/supporting-

us/helping-as-a-group/schools/around-the-world 

 

 

 

Well done to Reception, 
extra 5 minutes playtime 

next week! 

 

Sport Relief Friday  and Forget Me Not 

Around The World - Friday 13 March 

 

13 March 

          

We would like to say a huge well done to all the 

children today for completing their sponsored mile 

for The Forget Me Not Hospice. It was lovely to see 

the children enjoying their walk in their sports 

clothes; all for such a wonderful cause. We would like 

to also say a huge thank you for all your support and 

donations towards this event. We don’t yet have a 

total amount raised but we will keep you posted! 

 

 

Y5 Performance 
A date for Y5 parent diaries:  Please note that Y5 will be 

performing their production of ‘Go for Gold’ at 2pm on 

Thursday 2nd April.  More details nearer the time. 

 
Staffing Update 

Y6 and Y4 are already aware that unfortunately Ms 

Togher in Y6 has a serious medical need which 

involves an operation this coming Wednesday.  The 

recovery period will be prolonged and so we have 

needed to make some staffing changes with Mrs 

Smith taking Y6 until the SATS tests after Easter and 

an interim teacher, Ms Tomsett, working with Y4 for 

this period.  I know that all parents will want to join 

with me in sending Ms Togher our best wishes. 

 

mailto:admin@stchads.trinitymat.org
https://www.forgetmenotchild.co.uk/supporting-us/helping-as-a-group/schools/around-the-world
https://www.forgetmenotchild.co.uk/supporting-us/helping-as-a-group/schools/around-the-world


Tweets of the Week 
 
              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


